
 

 

SEPT ‘24 

WELCOME BACK TO DANCE! 
Who’s ready for our best season yet? 
FIRST DAY OF DANCE: Monday September 9th  

Dancers will enter at the door closest to Pasquales and exit at 
the door closest to Wellington Drive. Please send your dancer 
with a labeled water bottle & their dance bag. Don’t forget to 
take a first day of dance picture & tag us @danceatderbydc  
 
TUITION: September tuition is due on the 15th  
Tuition has been posted in your parent portals. Anyone wishing 
to take advantage of our pay in full discount, please e-mail 
derbydanceconnection@gmail.com before the 1st. Beginning in 
October, tuition is due on the first of every month, after which a 
$10 late fee will be applied. If there is still a balance on the 15th, 
an additional $10 late fee will be applied. NEW THIS SEASON; 
costume fees have been absorbed into your tuition for all group 
classes. Solo/duet/trio costumes will be separate. 
 
 
SHOES: Bailey’s Slipper Shop will be exclusively supplying all 
shoes (other than hip hop) this season. If you attended shoe 
day earlier in the month, shoes will be in & available for pickup 
at the studio Tuesday 8/27 5-7pm. If you still need to order 
shoes, you can do so directly at: 
 

Bailey’s Slipper Shop 
6466 W Quaker St, Orchard Park NY 14127 

(716)667-7810 
 

 

 
 
Dress Code: 
We want you to be comfortable 
and confident! Dancers can wear 
any color/style leotard or fitted 
tank/tee/top and shorts/leggings. 
No baggy 
tees/sweatpants/sweatshirts other 
than hip hop and warm ups! Make 
sure hair is up & dance shoes are 
worn. 

 

DC Apparel: 
Stay tuned for information about 
our brand new apparel website! 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Keep In Touch: 
E-mail: 

derbydanceconnection@gmail.com 
Call/Text: 

(716)220-2679 
Facebook: 

facebook.com/danceconnectionderby 
Instagram 

@danceatderbydc 
 

 

Can’t wait to have our dancers in class! 
Remember, you are strong, fearless & beautiful. 

See you soon! 
Miss Krista 

 

 

 


